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Shooting Investigation Leads to Two Arrests                                          March 17, 2012 
Solano County Sheriff’s Office 
 
On March 16, 2012, at approximately 3:30 PM, deputies from the Solano County 
Sheriff’s Office responded to the area of Hay Road and Dally Road after receiving a 
report of shots being fired in the area.  Deputies arrived to learn that 2 suspects in a white 
Cadillac were firing rounds off from inside the vehicle as they drove up and down the 
roadway.  A witness was able to provide a license plate on the vehicle and a broadcast 
was put out to surrounding law enforcement agencies to be on the lookout for that 
vehicle.  According to witness statements, nobody was injured during the course of the 
shooting.   
 
Later that evening at approximately 11:30 PM, the Sheriff’s Office received a report from 
the Vacaville Police Department that the suspect vehicle involved in the earlier shooting 
was found parked in a driveway of a residence located on the 500 block of Isabelle Drive 
in Vacaville.  Deputies responded to the residence and with the assistance of Vacaville 
Police Officers, located 19-year-old Armando Tinocoduran who admitted to driving the 
vehicle earlier in the day.  A search of the suspect vehicle resulted in the discovery of a 
loaded .357 Magnum revolver, ammunition for the .357 Magnum as well as other caliber 
guns.  Spent shell casings were also discovered inside the vehicle.  During an interview 
with the suspect, he admitted to shooting rounds off with his gun in the area of the 
shooting reported earlier in the day.  He also reported the identity of a second suspect that 
was with him during the time the shooting occurred. 
 
Tincoduran was arrested and booked into the Solano County Jail on a variety of charges 
including shooting at an inhabited dwelling, discharging a firearm from a vehicle, and 
carrying a concealed firearm in a vehicle.  His bail was set at $60,000.  
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On March 17, 2012, at approximately 10:30 AM, deputies conducted follow-up 
investigation on this case at a residence located on the 100 block of Goldenroad Court in 
Vacaville.  Deputies located 21-year-old Eric Alejandro Camerena, who was identified as 
the second suspect riding in the vehicle that was involved in the shooting the day prior.  
Camerena admitted to being in the vehicle at the time of the shooting, but denied 
shooting at any dwelling.  A 22 caliber semi-automatic handgun was seized from his 
residence along with ammunition that matched the type seized in the vehicle that was 
reportedly used during the commission of the crime.  He was taken into custody and 
booked in the Solano County Jail for shooting at an inhabited dwelling, carrying a 
concealed firearm in a vehicle, and possession of a loaded firearm in a vehicle.  His bail 
has been set at $60,000. 
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